
 
 

  
 

 

 

Announcement 

TO:  Monsignor/Clergy/Religious/Parish and Pastoral Staff 

DATE: Tuesday, May 24, 2022   

RE:  Retirement of Sharon Buffett 
    
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Archbishop Mulhall wishes to announce the following: 
 
RETIREMENT 
 
Sharon Buffett, Assistant to the Chancellor of Spiritual Affairs, will retire on July 1st and her 
last day in the office will be Friday, June 10, 2022.   
 
Sharon began her career with the Archdiocese in November 1992 when she was hired as 
the receptionist. In 1996, she moved into the Chancery Office working closely with 
Monsignor Joseph Lynch and more recently Fr. James Quirk. As their assistant, she was 
responsible for marriage dispensations and permissions, citizenship and immigration, clergy 
archives, diocesan statistical compilation, diocesan directory, death notices, quinquennial 
report and served as webmaster. She also shared her talent in photography, capturing many 
important diocesan events through her camera lens. We are grateful for her 30 years of 
dedication to the Archdiocese and wish her every blessing in her retirement. 
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